
SCULPTURE BY THE SEA 2023
This year marks the 19th annual Sculpture by the Sea in Cottesloe, 
to be held from Friday, 3 to Monday 20, March. 

The Town of Cottesloe is pleased to host this wonderful event at 
Cottesloe Beach in 2023.  The Town encourages our community 
and visitors to walk or ride to the event where they can, hop on a 
bus or catch the train and the convenient free Cott Cat shuttle 
bus which will run on a continuous loop between Cottesloe Train 
Station and the beach every day between 10.30am and 6pm during 
the exhibition.  
Find out more at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/events/.
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COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third 
Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings 
are held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 6pm 
at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street. 
Please note some changes for 2023; the April 
Council Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 26 (the 
day after Anzac Day), the September meetings will 
be held on the second and third Tuesday of the 
month (a week earlier due to school holidays), and 
the December meetings will be held on the first and 
second Tuesday of the month. 

Council Meeting dates are; 28 February, 28 March, 
26 April, 23 May, 27 June, 25 July, 22 August, 19 
September, 24 October, 28 November and 12 
December. Agendas are available at the Civic 
Centre or on the Town’s website. 

FOGO SUCCESS!
Well done Cottesloe! The first six months of the 
Town of Cottesloe FOGO service has been an 
outstanding success. 

Since the introduction of FOGO, waste sent to 
landfill by the Town has reduced by 40 per cent. 
This has reduced the Town’s overall costs of waste 
treatment and disposal. Town of Cottesloe FOGO 
also has low contamination rates, and we look 
forward to the Australian Standard FOGO 
compost, produced from the Town’s FOGO 
material, being available soon! 

CITIZEN OF THE YEAR  
AWARD WINNER
Congratulations to the Town of Cottesloe Citizen of the Year 
award winner, announced at the combined Council event held on 
Australia Day 2023 and hosted by the Town of Cottesloe. The 
2022 Citizen of the Year was awarded to Shane McGurk, founder 
of the North Cottesloe ocean swimming group PodSquad. The 
Town would like to congratulate Shane on this wonderful 
achievement and thank him for his continued contribution to the 
community. 
Find out more about our Citizen of the Year award winner at 
www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/news/. 

NEWS
FEBRUARY 2023

Cottesloe Mayor Lorraine Young with the 2022 Citizen of the Year award winner  
Shane McGurk and the Town of Cottesloe Australia Day Ambassador Dr Sandy Chong.

EXTRAORDINARY ELECTION 
The Town of Cottesloe is holding an election by postal vote on 
Saturday, 25 February 2023 to fill the vacancy of South Ward 
Councillor until 21 October 2023.  Election Packages will be sent 
to all electors on the South Ward local government electoral roll 
and can be returned by post or in person on election day. Find 
out more on our website under Public Notices.

Mayor Lorraine Young and the Hon. Reece Whitby MLA 
visited the West Metro Recycling Centre recently to see 
FOGO in action and celebrate the first successful six 
months of FOGO in Cottesloe.


